
Statement of the Group of Ten Ambassadors 

 

The Group of Ten Ambassadors welcomes the signature by all parties in the National 
Dialogue Conference of a document on Solutions and Guarantees relating to the Southern 
issue and the clarifications of its significance enshrined in the statement by the Presidency of 
the National Dialogue Conference issued on 7 January. These are important steps in the 
National Dialogue process, GCC Initiative and Yemen’s future. 

The Ambassadors welcome the reaching of this milestone in the National Dialogue and look 
forward to the conclusion of the Final Plenary, prior to the discussion of Yemen at the United 
Nations Security Council meeting on 28 January. The Ambassadors applaud this spirit of co-
operation and compromise. The Group of Ten will condemn any attempt to undermine 
Yemen’s transition process, in accordance with relevant UN Security Council resolutions.  

 


